HARTT Laura A * WRD

From: gail shooting star <gailshooting_star@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2024 8:53 AM

To: WRD_DL_rule-coordinator

Subject: Small farmers water rights

Some people who received this message don't often get email from gailshooting_star@hotmail.com. Learn why this is important

It is devastating to learn how government is targeting small farmer businesses water usage when organic,
conscious farmers are adhering to practices that Industrial farming ignores; they who contaminates soil AND
water and destroys soil viability, poisons the food with toxic fertilizers and weed control, that feeds millions-
hence our unhealthy, diseased U. S. populations!

Is this another way big industries throw their power around to disenfranchise its competition, by buying
regulations and government with money as power?

It is not sane to destroy the people's right to healthy food and domestic animal production, by the most
conscientious in the production of food, with government oversight, eradication and control!

This individual does not sleep well in the realization of these regulations and laws. What about the future of
our families and generations to come? We are prohibited from being sovereign beings. PLEASE! PUT
SOMEONE IN POWER TO STOP THIS OVERTAKING OF OUR RIGHTS!

OVERRULE CITIZEN'S UNITED! IT HAS BECOME EVIL.

Sincerely,
G Barton



